
I am writing to encourage the board to retain the USDA wildlife services.  As agriculture seems to be slowly 

disappearing, the service are very important to the ones of us that 

 are still trying to make a living raising livestock.  This service is essential to the county and its agriculture. Please do 

the right thing and closely review this matter and make the right decision for the livestock producers.  Thank you for 

your consideration. 

 

Christine Clark 

Justin Reilly 

Clark-Reilly Ranch 

 


